Permanent Mission of the Commonwealth of The Bahamas to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva

Ref No. GEN/100/7 Geneva, 19th July, 2021
GEN/500/14

Dear Ms. Balbin
JOINT COMMUNICATION FROM SPECIAL PROCEDURES

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter referenced AL BHS
1/2021, dated 22nd June 2021 regarding a Joint Communication sent by the
Special Rapporteurs addressed to His Excellency Mr. Darren Allen Henfield, MP,
Minister for Foreign Affairs of the Commonwealth The Bahamas.

I wish to advise that your letter has been brought to the attention of the
Minister and other relevant Authorities in The Bahamas for an appropriate response.

Frank Davis
Minister Counsellor/Deputy Permanent Representative

Ms. Beatrice Balbin

Chief

Special Procedures Branch
OHCHR

23 Avenue de France (6" Floor), 1202 Geneva, Switzerland
Tel, +41-22-749-2080 — Fax, +41-22-749-2089




